
 

 

 

 

 

10 August 2023 

 
RED FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR. 

Regional Executive Director 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) 

MIMAROPA Regional Office 

Ermita, Manila 

 

Subject: Request for Assistance in Tree Planting Activity during the TAU GAMMA 

PHI MIMAROPA Regional Council's 55th National Founding Anniversary 

Celebration 

 

Dear Director Mirasol: 

 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing on behalf of 

the TAU GAMMA PHI (TΓΦ) MIMAROPA Regional Council, a recognized and 

esteemed fraternity committed to promoting environmental stewardship and 

sustainable development. As we approach the celebration of our 55th Founding 

Anniversary, we are excited to embark on a meaningful initiative that aligns with our 

values and mission. 

 

In line with our commitment to environmental preservation and community 

engagement, as part of the commemoration of our 55 years of existence, one of the 

flagship projects we have organized for this occasion is a Simultaneous Tree 

Planting Activity in Oriental Mindoro, Occidental Mindoro, Marinduque, Romblon, 

and Palawan, scheduled to take place on 01 October 2023. This endeavor aims not 

only to contribute to the reforestation efforts in the MIMAROPA region but also to 

raise awareness about the importance of safeguarding our natural resources for future 

generations. 

 

Recognizing the pivotal role that the Department of Environment and Natural 

Resources (DENR) plays in promoting sustainable environmental practices, we kindly 

request your assistance in making our tree planting activity a resounding success. 

Specifically, we are seeking your support in the following areas: 

 

Expertise and Guidance: We would greatly appreciate the presence of DENR 

representatives who can provide valuable insights, guidance, and best practices for 

successful tree planting and maintenance. 

 

Logistical Support: As a large-scale event, logistical arrangements such as sourcing 

appropriate tree species, tools, and equipment are vital. Any support from the DENR 

in terms of coordinating these logistics would be immensely beneficial. 

 

Community Engagement: DENR's involvement would significantly enhance 

community participation and create a positive impact on the local population. Your 
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department's presence would underscore the significance of this environmental 

initiative. 

 

Environmental Education: We hope to educate participants about the ecosystem and 

the importance of tree planting for ecological balance. Your experts could provide 

informative sessions to enrich our participants' understanding. 

 

We firmly believe that collaboration between the TAU GAMMA PHI MIMAROPA 

Regional Council and the DENR will amplify the impact of our tree planting activity 

and contribute to the overall success of our 55th Founding Anniversary celebration. 

 

We kindly request a meeting at your earliest convenience to discuss the specifics of 

our proposal and explore potential areas of cooperation. Your insights and support 

would be invaluable as we work together to make this initiative a reality. 

 

You can reach me at mobile number 0916-895-4920, or through email at 

keizhermarasigan@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your positive response 

and the opportunity to contribute to the preservation of our region's natural beauty. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

KEIZHER T. MARASIGAN 

Secretary General 

 

 


